Physical Education at Bennet March Newsletter

BENNET P.E. WEBSITE

What's going on in P.E.???

We are in a cooperative games unit, and will be starting basketball soon!

Students will start to prepare for fitness testing in the Spring!

Have you seen the latest news:

Are your Kids Physically Fit?

Here are the scores they need to pass!

Students will be learning about heart health and ways to help others by voluntarily collecting donations for the American Heart Association

through the month of March!



Check it out:

Bennet American Heart Challenge sign up! Kids Heart Challenge



It's getting warmer outside, time to lace up those hiking boots!

Hike in Manchester!

Have a question? E-mail us at:

Wibly: swibly@mpspride.org
Leitao: mleitao@mpspride.org
Palmisano: apalm@mpspride.org
Coles: b25scole@mpspride.org